
 
 

Hanna ECHS – Pre-UIL Evaluations 
 
Dead Choir Members and Parents, 
 
The Vela MS Choir 8th Graders have been invited to attend the Hanna ECHS Pre-UIL Evaluations Performance!  Here is 
what you need to know. 
 

When is the event? Tuesday, March 11 
When will the students depart 
and return? 

Students will meet in the Choir Room by 3:45 PM, depart approx. 4:15 PM, and 
we will return after the performance at approx. 7PM. 

What is attire? Wear your regular school clothes. 
Who can attend? 8th grade Choir members only. 
Where will the event be held? In the Hanna ECHS Auditorium 
Why should students attend? This will be a great opportunity for the students to see how their musical 

potential will be grown one they continue to Choir in High School. 
What about Open House? The Choir will leave a flyer with information for parents to pick up during Open 

House on Tuesday, since we will be gone to Hanna ECHS. 
 
If you have any questions, contact me via Remind, text, phone, or email. 
 
 
 
Mrs. Graves 
Head Choir Director 
Vela Middle School Choir 
Remind: @vmschoir24 
Google Voice:  956-203-0522 
Office Phone: 956-698-0731 
Email: vagraves@bisd.us 
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